
Mr Wilson’s Weekly Message 

As I said in my email yesterday, it has been a very strange week 

for me not having pupils in school. I’ve not been able to play 

table tennis or chess with anyone this week. I won’t even get to 

do  my Friday afternoon tannoy. I hope your children are slowly 

adjusting to working from home as we go through this unprece-

dented period. All teachers are also working from home and 

they are setting work for your children to complete via SMHW, 

Hegarty maths, Seneca etc. It’s  important your children are 

completing the work set by their teachers each day. I would al-

so like to stress the importance of spending quality time togeth-

er as a family. Your children may just need someone to talk to. 

Please let us know if there is anything we can do to help. The head of year for each year 

group will be available to answer any questions they may have. Finally, please ensure that 

your children are taking regular breaks from their school work throughout the day. Home 

Learning is important but your children mental health and wellbeing are far more important 

over the coming months.  At this time it is important that we all stay safe, and ensure we are 

following government guidelines at all times. I wish you all a safe and restful weekend.  

Please contact me if you have any suggestions or ideas you have found to be useful that may 

be worth sharing with other parents. Now more than ever, it is important that we continue to 

work together, sharing helpful ideas and supporting those within our community.  

Newsletter 

27.03.2020 

 

I am getting daily updates from all the teachers here at The Hurlingham Academy and it is so 

lovely to hear just how impressed they have been with our pupils commitment to their learning 

during this difficult time. I  think that it is important that we recognise and celebrate those pupils 

who have shown outstanding commitment to their studies despite working from home.  

Mr Capes would like to say well done to the following pupils who came top for Hegarty maths 

this week; Siobhan  (year 7), Chuqiao  (year 8), Isadora (year 9), Kani (year 10) and Mariam (year 

11).  Miss Ling would like to congratulate Sebastian, Ana, Catalina, Daniela, Denver, Hannah, 

Loyan, Teja and Victoria (year 10) for their fantastic note taking and commitment. Miss Hiscock’s 

would like to congratulate the following year 9, 10 and 11 pupils for their outstanding work on 

Seneca; Phoebe, Gabriel, Abdirahman, Adem, Julia, Adam, Lara and Max (year 9), Charlene, 

Melissa, Hannah, Ayman, Kani, Kimberly, Lisa and Jaxon (year 10) and Monica, Shaun, Savanna 

and Fatima (year 11).  She would also like to congratulate Jesse and Isadora for their fantastic 

essay questions on the incarnation of Jesus. Miss Mackay would like to say congratulations to 

Kimberly and Teja (year 10) for putting their all into quizzes to get 100% and submitting detailed 

and thoughtful extended pieces or writing. Finally Miss Bloom would like to congratulate Dennell 

(year 7) for getting 100% in every Seneca task and Maria for answering the comprehension ques-

tions really thoroughly. She would also like to say well done to all of her year 9 class for their fan-

tastic effort and  Ibraaheem (year 11) for really stepping up this last week. Well done to all of the 

above pupils. I look forward to hearing about more of your fantastic efforts in the upcoming 

weeks.   
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